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From: Shannon James 

Sent: Monday, 7 May 2018 8:21 PM

To: FedRedistribution - SA

Subject: Don't let a creek cut our community in half!

To change my suburb from Boothby to Kingston is ludicrous. Kingston is a much lower social economic 

area than Boothy and our concerns will be diminished over that of those in need further south. We need to 

be in an electorate with those in common so we can have our needs heard as a whole united voice. Please 

reconsider! Shannon James  

_________________________  
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